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The NSW Government is upgrading 
Sydney’s road network, easing 
congestion, improving traffic flow, 
reducing travel times and making the 
roads safer.  
Transport for NSW will continue works to improve 
safety on Garfield Road East near Hamilton 
Street, Riverstone until Saturday 31 August.  

The improvements include:  
• a pedestrian refuge on Garfield Road East 

• new pram ramps on Garfield Road East 
providing access to the pedestrian refuge  

• installation of a footpath with a pedestrian 
fence on the northern side of Garfield Road 
East into Hamilton Street 

• placement of bollards on the northern side of 
Garfield Road East extending past the 
Riverstone Sports Centre. 

Due to further delays caused by wet weather, 
work is expected to take place for approximately 
another four weeks, weather permitting. 

Our work schedule 
Crews will work up to five nights a week between 
8pm and 5am, excluding Saturday and Sunday 
nights, unless otherwise notified. We expect up to 
a total of 10 night shifts will be required for this 
work.  

Day work will occur between 7am and 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays. 
There will be no work on public holidays. We 

expect up to a total of 20 shifts will be required 
for this work.  

How will the work affect you? 
Temporary traffic changes, such as short-term 
lane closures and speed reductions, may be 
implemented to maintain safety for road workers, 
motorists, and pedestrians within the work zone.  

Please keep to the speed limits and obey the 
instructions provided by traffic controllers and 
road signs. Barriers and traffic cones will be 
positioned to mark work areas. Motorists should 
anticipate minor delays due to altered traffic 
conditions. 
Benefits  
The planned improvements aim to:  
• provide convenient and safe crossing facilities 

for people with limited mobility such as 
wheelchair users, parents and caregivers with 
prams 

• promote a more efficient flow of traffic, 
reducing delays and congestion for all road 
users 

• prevent unsafe informal vehicle access onto 
Garfield Road East from Orlagh Crescent.  

 
What work will we do? 
• line marking 
• installation of signage 
• landscaping  
• finishing works 
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Transport for NSW acknowledges Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Contact us 
 

1800 317 377    

 

networksafety@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

Location of proposed improvements
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